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39320 Zurich-Hensall Rd, Hensally Ontario-NOM 1X0
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August 7, 2017

Ms, Genevieve Sharback
Clerk

Municipality of South Huron
322 Main St.S., Box 759
Exeter, ON NOM 1S6

Dear Ms. Sharback:
Re: Rogerville Road
Hwy #4 East to Hensall Cemetery

The purpose of this letter is to request the possibility of the above mentioned portion of
Rogerville Road being paved.

Many people travel the Rogerville Road from Hwy #4 to and from the Hensall Cemetery to
maintain plots of loved ones on a regular basis. Many of those people have commented that they
would make that trip more often to care for the plots if that stretch of road were paved.

The dust, the pot holes, and the “flying” pieces of gravel, deter individuals from visiting the
Cemetery for various reasons. Iam sure paving that portion of the road would be well received
by Funeral Homes also.

The Municipality regularly gravels that distance and within a very short period of time, there are
pot holes, Where the gravel goes, one would wonder? Within a short period one would not know
that it had been graveled. Considering the cost of gravel, dust control, labour and equipment
involved, I do believe it would be worth consideration to pave at least that short stretch of road.

The speed people travel on that road couldn’t be much worse than it is presently with dust and
flying gravel.

If this matter could be brought forward to Council for their serious consideration into placing this
expense in the budget as soon as possible, it would be greatly appreciated by many, many
individuals.

Sincerely

Sandra Funk
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